
MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE:    March 14, 2023 

TO:   Mayor Lankford & City Council 

CC:   Mercy Rushing, City Manager  

FROM:  Doris Newman, Main Street Director, Historic Preservation Officer             

SUBJECT: New Landmark Commission Member 

 

    

Background Information:  

The Landmark Commission voted unanimously in its regular March meeting to approve John 
Sheeran to the Commission, filling a position left vacant by Mike Love.  John is a Mineola High 
School class of 1998 graduate.  He is the UT Health Hospital in Quitman Emergency Department 
Director. He has associate and bachelor degrees in nursing and is one year from completing his 
masters in executive leadership.  John has never served on any city boards. He and his wife 
Jenny have a daughter who is a MHS class of 2023 senior.  He was made aware of all of the 
responsibilities of serving on the Landmark Commission, saying he wants to help out in any way 
he can and that he is eager to begin service as a volunteer. 

 

Recommendation: The staff recommends approval of John Sheeran to the Landmark 
Commission. 

 

 




